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Public Relations Assistance 

 

When a Director or Vice Director has a request for assistance with a media or public relations 

issue, the initial outreach must first be made through the office of the Chief Executive Officer. 

Members of the Public Relations Department should not be contacted directly until after contacting 

the CEO first.  

 

Once a request has been made and approved, the Director or Vice Director can engage a member 

of the Public Relations staff.  

 

 

 

 

 


